Altar Guild 2023 Report

Eight members of St. Mary Magdalene Church have completed their duties for the year 2023

Richard has made our jobs easier by setting up communion services and changing the colours
on the altar. The altar guild has taken down and cleaned up the altar after communion services
making it easier for each member to completed their duties on their own.

As we go into the future as the Altar Guild we have to readjust our schedules with some
members working on their own and some with partners. We will as of March 1st begin to do set
up and clean up. As of this date | haven’t worked out the changing of the altar colours as it is a
two person job and there is stairs to content with at the altar. All in due time | will get it figured
out. Everyone seems happy with the month at a time schedule so we will continue with that.

Joan Paul and helpers will continue to clean up after the Wednesday service with an Altar Guild
member setting up. Thank you ladies. Thanks to Fran Koch in continuing to order supplies for
the altar for communion and candles.

We would like to welcome Jenny Lennox back by helping us out and a new member Kathy

last year as we continue in God'’s faith and love.

Miriam McKeown



